MUCH WENLOCK & CRESSAGE PATIENTS’ VOICE

Summary of Meeting held on Wed 6th Mar 2013 at 7.00 pm at MUCH WENLOCK Surgery

There was further discussion on proposed changes to the appointment system which is intended to start on 22 April. It is hoped that the new system will bring many advantages for patients.  These changes have been encouraged and fully supported by the group.

The Practice is now ready to add more information about the Patients Voice group on its website and to include a synopsis of the minutes of meetings both for the website and for local community magazines.

The group’s first AGM is scheduled for 1 May and this is to be publicised within the practices and on the website.

Reports were received from the Patient’s Voice representatives who are on various local medical groups covering topics such as the effectiveness of RSHs follow-up of referrals from GPs and current work on Care Plans and End of Life Plans (inc a new electronic system).

There was continuing discussion of the final stages of preparation for the implementation of the new 111 semi-urgent advice/callout service which will launch in March.

